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THE PRESIDENT
OF THE

GENERAL ASSEMBLY

£

16 September 2021

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to my letter of 14 September pertaining to vaccinations and the
arrangements for the 76th session.

In this regard, I would like to advise delegations that the honour system related to vaccination
status, established during the 75th session and outlined in letters from the President of the
General Assembly dated 21 May and 25 June 2021, as well as 14 July 2021, remains in place for
the 76th session, including for high-level week.

I encourage continued vigilance to maintain our success to date in mitigating COVID-19
risks at UN Headquarters.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

: ____,‘-—"_"-— —
Abdulla SHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



